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Dear Mr. O'Reilly: ; j. -
0FFICE OF INSPECTION AND ENFORCEMENT BULLETIN 80-20 -RII:JPO 50-518,

-519, -520, -521, @ HARTSVILLE AND PHIPPS BEND NUCLEAR PLANTS

Our initial response to the subject bullet a , dated September 12, 1980,
stated that TVA does not have any of the W stinghouse type W-2 switches
in its Balance-of-Plant designs at Hartsville and Phipps Bend. The
response also stated that we had requested information from General
Electric on the STRIDE portion of these facilities. As yet, TVA has been
unable to obtain any information from GE on the subject switches. We
anticipate receiving and transmitting this information to you on or
before June 15, 1981. If you have any questions, please call Jim Domer
at FTS 857-2014.

Very truly yours,
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Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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